
                                                                                      
 

 
 
     

 

 

 

 

                      

 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER  
 

 

Hello FOSTAC Members 

 

Summer is here in all its glory!!  Lots of hot weather and just waiting for some cooler air and 

a little bit of rain 

 

FOSTAC did  join with the village at the Summer Fete in June with a Pre-Loved Boxed 

Games Stall which was a great success then in July we welcomed Cherish Wooton to give a 

talk on The Women’s Land Army.   This proved a very interesting evening with many of the 

audience recapturing memories and looking at the scrap books with lots of items many of us 

remember! 

 

Now we  welcome the return visit of Nancy May to give us an evening of popular songs both 

classical and musical theatre on Saturday 19th October at 7.00pm – tickets will be on sale at 

Shalford Village Stores priced at £15 

 

Nancy is working with the well-known tenor Russell Watson on the Magnificent Buildings 

Tour including performing at Cathedrals around the country including Exeter and Bath.  The 

tour continues to include Truro and Ely Cathedrals. 

 

We look forward to seeing Nancy again and on Saturday 19th October – FOSTAC drinks and 

nibbles always available!! 

 

Hope to see you there 
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